
From: Baker, Simon
Sent: 3/19/2010 9:13:44 AM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Approved Elec & Gas Hedging Plan

Hi Trina,

No, I was referring to a procurement limit methodology (See 
D.07-12-052, p. 172), which, if approved by Commission resolution of 
decision, would authorize PG&E to procure under 5 year contracts that end in 
years 6-10 of the approved procurement plan.

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker

Regulatory Analyst

Procurement, Renewables & Climate 
Strategy Branch

California Public Utilities Commission - 
Energy Division

seb@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-5649

Please consider the
environment before printing this e-mail

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2010 5:18 PM 
To: Baker,
Simon
Subject: Re: Approved Elec & Gas Hedging
Plan

SB GT&S 0043105

mailto:seb@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:TNHc@pge.com


Hi Simon, yes we can get those out to 
you tomorrow.

On the advice letter, are you referring to hedging limit 
methodology?

Trina

From: Baker, Simon 
<simon.baker@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Horner, Trina
Sent:
Wed Mar 17 17:11:12 2010
Subject: Approved Elec & Gas Hedging Plan

Hi
Trina,

Confidential
Appendix B (Elec & Gas Hedging Plan) is missing from my copy of PG&E's 
approved conformed 2006 LTPP. Can you please send me a bound copy and an 
electronic copy? Thanks!

Also, can you please
provide me an update about whether PG&E has worked out an approved 
procurement limit methodology with the PRG and ED and submitted by advice letter 
pursuant to D.0712-052? Thanks!

Finally, can
you please send four clean confidential bound copies of PG&E's approved 2006 
LTPP complete with all appendices? I need them for new LTPP 
staffers. Thanks!

Best,

Simon Eilif Baker

Regulatory Analyst

Procurement, Renewables & Climate 
Strategy Branch

SB GT&S 0043106
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California Public Utilities Commission - 
Energy Division

seb@cpuc.ca.gov

415-703-5649

Please consider the
environment before printing this e-mail
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